WHITE MOUNTAIN VACATION VILLAGE
ANNUAL MEETING QUESTION FORM

Please note below any questions you may have prior to the Annual Meeting and return this form to
HOAMCO no later than close of business Monday, June 19, 2018. You may mail the form to WMVV,
P.O. Box 4212, Show Low, AZ, 85902 or email to: swatson@hoamco.com. We will review your
guestions in advance and provide you with an email response prior to the meeting, so be sure to include
your email address on this form. If you have questions at the Annual Meeting that you did not submit
before the meeting, blank forms will be available at the meeting to submit your question(s). Any
guestions submitted at the meeting will be reviewed by the Board following the day of the meeting and
responded to in a timely manner.

QUESTIONS:

NAME:

EMAIL:

ADDRESS:

PHONE:




